
From: DA Admin Mailbox
To:
Subject: FW: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096
Date: Monday, 1 May 2023 4:43:34 PM
Attachments: RE DA20222281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096.msg

From: Tim Elliott < > 
Sent: Friday, 28 April 2023 5:41 PM
To: Phillip Lane <Phillip.Lane@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096
 
Dear Phillip,
I am a long time resident of Freshwater, and live on Ocean View Rd, a short walk to Pilu. Pilu has
been an excellent community citizen, providing fantastic food and hospitality, and adding
immeasurably to Freshwater's wonderful ambience.
 
I am wholeheartedly in support of the restaurant's application to formalise its existing structures,
and support their DA.
 
Regards.
 
--
Tim Elliott
Journalist

 
    

 
  

The information contained in this e-mail message and any accompanying files is or may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, any use, dissemination, reliance, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or any attached files is unauthorised. This e-
mail is subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the
copyright owner. If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone and
delete all copies. Nine Group does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this e-mail or
attached files. Internet communications are not secure, therefore Nine Group does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of
this message or attached files.




